
 

 

CIPC INVITES YOU TO A WEBINAR 

 

 
CO-OPERATIVES DIRECTOR CHANGES 

 
 
 
 

We invite you to join us for a webinar where the following topics will be presented:  

 Initial directors  

 New appointments, resignations & removals 

 Issues of membership 

 

 
DATE:  6 July 2023 

TIME:  10h00 to 11h00 
 
 

The webinar will be streamed live on CIPC Facebook and YouTube. 
No need to register.  Simply follow theCIPC on Facebook or subscribe to theCIPC on YouTube. 


